From: Connor Sullivan <

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 11:26 AM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Oppose Item C.80; 6/16 BOS Meeting

Hello,

I am writing in regards to item C.80 on Tuesday's Board of Supervisors meeting agenda, asking that it be removed from the consent calendar.

This \$275,000 expenditure for a "logistics support vehicle" for the sheriff's department is unnecessary and misdirected. The Board is faced with an opportunity to directly express the will of their constituency by rejecting this item and instead redistributing the funds to community or education services, especially those focused on uplifting the Black community.

You, the Board, can begin the process and set the example of no longer prioritizing the militarization our police departments over the safety of our community members. Again, I urge you to reject agenda item C.80, and instead field the opinions of District 5 residents as to where these taxpayer dollars may better serve us.

A concerned Martinez resident, Connor Sullivan **From:** skylar schaefer

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:29 PM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Oppose Item C.80; 6/16 BOS Meeting

Hello,

I am writing in regards to item C.80 on Tuesday's Board of Supervisors meeting agenda, asking that it be removed from the consent calendar.

This \$275,000 expenditure for a "logistics support vehicle" for the sheriff's department is unnecessary and misdirected. The Board is faced with an opportunity to directly express the will of their constituency by rejecting this item and instead redistributing the funds to community or education services, especially those focused on uplifting the Black community.

You, the Board, can begin the process and set the example of no longer prioritizing the militarization our police departments over the safety of our community members. Again, I urge you to reject agenda item C.80, and instead field the opinions of District 5 residents as to where these taxpayer dollars may better serve us.

A concerned Martinez resident,

Skylar Schaefer

From: Erica Simons

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:24 PM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Oppose Item C.80; 6/16 BOS Meeting

I am writing to ask that agenda item C.80 for tomorrow's Board of Supervisor's meeting be removed from the consent calendar.

As a young resident of Martinez, CA I, like many others, do not wish or support having any funding be spent on logistics support vehicle for Contra Costa County. As you have seen across the country, the people have spoken out against arming the police further, and wish to have money reallocated to other public services that best serve all types of people in the community, safely. Please take this opportunity to hear and act on what the future of our county is asking for. Help us be the change we wish our county to be.

Please hear the voices of our county's future and OPPOSE this use of \$275,000 for the sheriff's department, and please consider how we can holistically make change for our community.

Thank you, Erica Simons

--

From: Ashley Pierce

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:44 PM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Agenda Item C.80 Oppose

Hi there,

My name is Ashely Pierce, and I am a resident of Contra Costa County (Martinez). I oppose using \$275,000 to purchase a new truck for the sheriff's department. Instead I'd like to see the money allocated to de-escalation training, demilitarization, and officer accountability.

Thank you for your time, Ashley Pierce **From:** Sabrina Schaefer

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:22 PM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Oppose Item C.80; 6/16 BOS Meeting

Hello,

I am writing in regards to item C.80 on Tuesday's Board of Supervisors meeting agenda, asking that it be removed from the consent calendar.

This \$275,000 expenditure for a "logistics support vehicle" for the sheriff's department is unnecessary and misdirected. The Board is faced with an opportunity to directly express the will of their constituency by rejecting this item and instead redistributing the funds to community or education services, especially those focused on uplifting the Black community.

You, the Board, can begin the process and set the example of no longer prioritizing the militarization our police departments over the safety of our community members. Again, I urge you to reject agenda item C.80, and instead field the opinions of District 5 residents as to where these taxpayer dollars may better serve us.

A concerned Martinez resident, Sabrina Schaefer From: Rachel Deikman

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:15 AM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Oppose agenda item C.80

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Federal Glover and the Board of Supervisors,

I am a Martinez resident and I oppose the passage of agenda item C.80, the F-550 truck. I believe these funds should be more appropriately allocated to fund positions of community outreach and assistance to our more vulnerable citizens. Citizens that are struggling with access to education, nourishment, and housing. These funds should be used to improve the social fabric of our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Rob Deikman

From: Kaitlin Doolittle

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:24 AM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Oppose Item C.80; 6/16 BOS Meeting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Hello,

I am writing in regards to item C.80 on Tuesday's Board of Supervisors meeting agenda, asking that it be REMOVED from the consent calendar.

This \$275,000 expenditure for a "logistics support vehicle" for the sheriff's department is unnecessary and misdirected. The Board is faced with an opportunity to directly express the will of their constituency by rejecting this item and instead redistributing the funds to community, youth, or education services, especially those focused on uplifting the Black community of Martinez.

The Board can begin the process and set the example of no longer the prioritising the militarisation of Martinez's police department over the safety of Martinez's community members. Again, I strongly urge you to REJECT the agenda item C.80, and instead field the opinions of District 5 residents as to where these taxpayer dollars may better serve us and our community.

A concerned Martinez resident,

Kaitlin Doolittle